
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Year Six Newsletter 
Summer Term 

 

Welcome everybody, from 6MO and 6JG! 

Hello and welcome to the summer term. We are excited to get into what will be our last term 
together at Keyworth Primary School! 

 

 
Learning Content 
 
Our topic this half term is The History of Medicine. We will be learning about all the ways that 
medicine has developed through history and about those who have made great contributions. 

English 
Non-fiction: Information Text 
Fiction: Wolf Brother 
Maths 
End of year consolidation. 
 
Science 
Living Things and their Habitats 
 

RE 

• Similarities and differences of world 
religions 

• Celebrations that transverse religion 
 

PSHE 
Relationships 

Computing 
Creating Web Pages 

Languages 
Spanish 

 

PE 
PE will take place each Monday and Wednesday 
(6JG) and Wednesday and Thursday (6MO). All 
children must bring their PE kits. Any children who 
do not bring their kits, will not be taking part in PE. 
 
Homework 
In order to help support their classroom learning, 
children will sometimes be given homework. This 
will be in addition to their topic-related homework.  
 
Topic Homework – the children have a selection of 
activities to complete over the course of the half 
term. 
 
Reading – Children should be reading regularly at 
home have their reading journals signed by an 
adult. It is import for children to learn to enjoy 
regular reading. 
 


